
 Long Term Operating Support (LTOS) 
Program Update

The Illinois Housing Development Authority intends to close the Request for Applications
(RFA) for the Long Term Operating Support (LTOS) program effective August 1, 2018.

The LTOS program provides rental subsidies to eligible property owners serving
households referred through the Statewide Referral Network. The subsidy bridges the gap
between the contract rent and what extremely low-income households can afford to pay.
Over the past 21 months, IHDA has allocated over $14 million to help create over 100 new
LTOS units.

We appreciate those who submitted applications to help provide necessary housing for the
most vulnerable populations. As always, IHDA will keep the development community
informed should any new programs or funding opportunities become available.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SlRmndRM2q3HHtMEGEgDGqDYFWMk2d8pG57Wb3RTA9S738jTlKvV97VXD8nzElv52bTYyrsa14yP0nfGhwzMCbaC_WbM5GfTub7920xdXdk5x62NOwEIbLKZW6j7UR80HgoG0cg_1-ABqYBbjUDiZT7sQPqEXtOmYKpyxmUZY98=&c=&ch=

